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On January 20, 2024, Vinh Long Public Works Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 02/CBTT-CTCC as follows:
Vinh Long Public Works Joint Stock Company disclosed information on the Decision on approving contractor selection.
(Content: Decision No. 203/QD-QLDT, dated January 15, 2024 on approving the results of contractor selection for the package of domestic waste collection and transportation services in 2024-2026 under the planning of implementing public services in Vinh Long city in 2024-2026)
The Company has sent a document to the investor requesting to review the bidding results, and on January 20, 2024, the Company received an Official Dispatch from the Urban Management Department of Vinh Long City responding to the Company's petition, so on January 20, 2024, the Company announced the information.
